
November 22, 1932

Lt. Col. George P. Ahern
1780 uelid Street
Washington, D. C.

Dear Colonel horn:

Thanks very much for your kited letter rid
its most interesting  enclosure. You are en'cod in a
roost meritorious work. I wish you the utmost success.
In your plucky right for conserv:itIn of our forests.

When your book canes out let me know,	 I
will see tt it sets a cod review in t*Ais state.

Yours Thtthully,

W. S. Cimpbe1l

En.


